
THE REV. CANON NORMAN HULL ENDOWED SCHOLARSHIP FUND 

To celebrate the tremendous impact Chaplain Hull has had on our community, we are pleased to 
announce the inception of the Rev. Canon Norman Hull Endowed Scholarship Fund which will 
provide financial support to elementary students whose families could not otherwise afford a 
Campbell Hall education.   

For fourteen years, Chaplain Hull has provided pastoral care not only for Campbell Hall students, but 
the faculty, staff and parents of our community. Throughout his career Chaplain Hull has been and 
remains a devoted and dedicated supporter of the underserved. Through his extraordinary ability to 
build relationships and engender trust, Chaplain Hull helps to promote the personal, social, moral, 
spiritual and cultural development and well-being of our students.    

Chaplain Hull leads the Chapel program for elementary and junior high students. He graduated from 
Claremont McKenna College in 1985 and from the Church Divinity School of the Pacific in 1995.  He 
served as an assistant priest at St. Michael and All Angels Episcopal Church in Studio City from 1995-
1997.  He then was called to be rector of St. Mark’s Episcopal Church in Van Nuys where he served 
for thirteen years in a rich multi-cultural community of Filipinos, Africans, Latinos and long-time San 
Fernando Valley residents.   When his daughter, Caroline, enrolled in kindergarten, he began to 
serve part-time as Chaplain at Campbell Hall and became full-time eight years ago.  He currently 
serves as the Bishop’s representative on the Board of Hillsides Home for Children.  Chaplain Hull and 
his wife, Susan, have been married for 28 years and their daughter, Caroline, is currently a junior at 
Carleton College in Northfield, Minnesota.   Chaplain Hull is celebrating his 22nd anniversary as an 
ordained Episcopal Priest this year.   

“I am deeply honored for the establishment of the scholarship fund as it will greatly enrich the 
elementary community and the lives of those who will have an opportunity to receive an exceptional 
education,” said Chaplain Hull. 

A generous lead gift to establish The Hull Endowed Scholarship Fund has been received from Hal 
and Lisa Reynolds (Elle ’13, Will ’15, & Margaux ‘23). Once the fund reaches its $1 million goal, 
Campbell Hall will have the opportunity to offer a full scholarship to an elementary family. Families 
from diverse backgrounds, interests, and religious beliefs create a vibrant environment where 
students’ learning experiences are enriched by their classmates’ unique perspectives. You are invited 
to join the Reynolds Family in honoring Chaplain Hull and creating a  LEGACY FOR	good  for 
generations of Campbell Hall students. 

Campbell Hall is grateful to the Reynolds family for their commitment and support. 

If you are interested in learning the many options to support the fund, please contact the 
Advancement Office at advancement@campbellhall.org. 


